
 

 

  

 

Connecticut Eye Specialists welcomes you to our office! 

Your appointment is scheduled for _______________at ________. 

 
If your plans have changed kindly give us some advanced notice and we will reschedule 

you to an easier time. Our phone number is (203) 926-1700. 

 

As a new patient to our office we would like to extend a warm welcome and thank you 

for choosing our practice.   

 

What to expect:  A first visit at our office generally consists of a full eye examination 

including pupil dilation.  This has the effect of temporarily increasing some patients’ 

sensitivity to light and blurs some patients’ near vision.  You should plan on being here 

for approximately 1 ½ hours.  In order to make this time well spent, please review the 

enclosed items.  You will find history and insurance forms that may be filled out in 

advance and brought to the office on the day of your examination.  If the purpose of your 

visit is decreased vision possibly due to cataracts, there is a vision preference 

questionnaire as well as a visual disability questionnaire.  Filling these out beforehand 

will help Dr. Sokol to understand the nature of your problem in addition to allowing him 

to understand the way that you would like to be able to see in the future.  Lastly we have 

enclosed a booklet which thoroughly explains cataract surgery.  Reading it before your 

visit will help you to understand the procedure and help you to identify questions that you 

may wish to ask the doctor on the day of your visit. 

 

What to bring:  Please bring your medical insurance cards, a list of all medications and 

dosages, ALL pairs of eyeglasses that you currently use as well as the packaging or 

information for any contact lenses that you wear.  Family members are welcome to 

accompany you to the office as well as into the examination room with the doctor. 

 

Contact lens wearers: You must not wear your lenses for at least 2 weeks prior to your 

visit for accurate measurements.  

 

Once again thank you very much for choosing us.  We want your experience to be a good 

one.  If for any reason we have not met your expectations please let us know.  If we have 

met or exceeded your expectations we greatly appreciate your recommending us to your 

neighbors, friends, relatives, co-workers and other physicians. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you at the office 

 

 

Dr. Sokol and staff 


